
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

Thanks to all the chaperones for helping us make our field trip a 

success on Tuesday!   

Thanks again for coming to Parent Teacher Conferences.  

Remember if there is ever a problem please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  I am here to help! 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will wrap up Chapter 9 next week.  We will continue to learn 
about the Ten Commandments.  This will help us to prepare for First 
Reconciliation.   Please continue to work on the Act of Contrition prayer at 
home.  The students will need to know this before First Reconciliation. We will 
be working on it at school as well. 
 
Math:   We will continue Chapter 3 and regrouping.  We will be adding a 
third two digit number to add.  Please remember to work on memorizing your 
facts. It will make these problems so much easier!   

Reading: During Reading class we will read two stories called, “Animals 
Building Homes” and “Whose Home Is This?”  While reading these stories we 
will work on the skills:  text and graphic features and questioning.  Our 
Spelling words come from this story and practice final blend sounds nd, ng, nk, 
nt, ft, xt, and mp.  The test will be on Friday. 



English: During English class we will work on plural nouns.  We will learn 
that some nouns do not only need an –s but an –es to make them plural.  We 
will also talk about how some nouns completely change their spelling.  For 
example when making child plural it changes to children.   
 

Social Studies/Science:  In Science we will continue to talk about 
animals as we focus on owls.  We will learn all about these animals as we read 
stories, complete projects and even dissect an owl pellet. 
 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Friday, October 25th – No School 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


